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Cybersecurity
Analytic Center
The Cybersecurity Analytic Center (CAC) at Howard University has made significant
strides in academic excellence, industry engagement, and student enrichment over the
past year. With 57 students competing in the National Cyber League (NCL), Howard
ranked in the top 95% nationally, showing a 76% improvement from the previous year.
Graduates have secured roles at top firms such as Bank of America, Deloitte, and PwC,
while others gained global experience through study abroad programs in Paris. Students
have participated in major conferences, visited leading tech companies, and benefited
from guest lectures by industry experts. Enrichment programs awarded over $72,000 in
scholarships, supported student clubs, hosted workshops with 600+ attendees, and
launched major initiatives like the Google Cybersecurity Clinic and the DOD Cyber Service
Academy.
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CAC Special
Initiatives 

2024-2025

The CAC launched impactful special
initiatives, including the Google
Cybersecurity Clinic in partnership
with GMU Law and NSI, the tuition-
free DOD Cyber Service Academy,
and awarded ISACA Greater
Washington scholarships of $3,000
each, advancing hands-on learning
and access to high-impact career
pathways.

OVERVIEW



Center of
Excellence in Supply
Chain Management

NASPO Case Competition (Oct 3-5) - 2  Place Finishnd

GM Motors Case Competition (Oct 3-5) 

Supply Chain Summit @ the Mecca (Feb 6, 2025) 
Explored emerging technologies with HBCU students and industry leaders 

MBE Seminar (Feb 7, 2025) 
Included 30+ minority-owned businesses and industry partners 

Participation in events, conferences, and competitions that bridge classroom
learning with real-world industry challenges across multiple states and companies 

Case Competitions

Annual Events

Student Impact



Corporate
Engagement

Sustained by advisory board members such as: 

Educational visits completed at:



Global Immersion

International trips to Bahia, Salvador, Brazil that
focused on sustainable, community-based supply

chain practices. Visits included local tech firms
and the Quilomobos tribe.


